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PwC in the Caribbean makes donation to Queen Elizabeth
Hospital’s Neonatal Intensive Care Unit

Bridgetown, Barbados - Ross Parker, PwC East Caribbean Territory Leader, proudly announced a
donation of BDS$30,000 to the neonatal intensive care unit (NICU) of The Queen Elizabeth Hospital in
Barbados. The announcement happened at a PwC cocktail reception attended by the PwC network firms
operating in the Caribbean’s core leadership team, the local PwC partnership, and key PwC clients and
contacts from corporate Barbados.

The NICU at The Queen Elizabeth Hospital plays a critical role in providing specialised care to newborns,
particularly those born prematurely or with medical complications. It also supports obstetrics and
gynaecology with antenatal, intrapartum, and postpartum emergencies. This donation will assist with the
purchase of much needed equipment that will help to improve overall patient care. These enhancements
are vital for ensuring that the most vulnerable of newborns receive the best possible start in life.

When announcing the donation Ross Parker said, "At PwC, we believe in giving back to the communities
that support us. We want to thank the NICU, its doctors and staff for their tireless work and dedication to
treating those in need. They’ve provided critical care to the children of many of our PwC colleagues,
families and friends, for which we are so grateful. This donation to the NICU underscores our commitment
to supporting the health and well-being of the communities we serve, making a positive impact where it
matters the most. We are honoured to contribute to the health and future of Barbados and the Eastern
Caribbean’s youngest citizens, ensuring that every child has the opportunity to thrive."



PwC had the honour of presenting the cheque to Dr. Angela Jennings and Dr. Gillian Birchwood. Dr.
Birchwood expressed her gratitude on behalf of the NICU, highlighting that the donation will significantly
enhance the vital care provided to newborns.

From left to right: Ross Parker, PwC East Caribbean Territory Leader, Dr. Angela Jennings, Head of the
Pediatrics Dept, The Queen Elizabeth Hospital and Dr. Gillian Birchwood, Head of the Neonatal
Intensive Care Unit, The Queen Elizabeth Hospital.
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At PwC, our purpose is to build trust in society and solve important problems. We’re a network of firms in
151 countries with over 350,000 people who are committed to delivering quality in assurance, advisory,
tax and corporate services.

The PwC network firms operating in the Caribbean comprise over 1,200 partners and staff working in the
PwC firms operating in The Bahamas, Bermuda, the British Virgin Islands, the Cayman Islands, Eastern
Caribbean, Guyana, Jamaica and Trinidad and Tobago. For out more and tell us what matters to you, visit
www.pwc.com/cb.
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